
Presbyterian Disaster Assistance Relief Efforts in Turkey and Syria 

 

The scale of the disaster facing Syria and Turkey after the Feb. 6 earthquake is 

becoming clearer. The 7.8-magnitude quake and its aftershocks have left more than 

36,000 people dead and thousands more injured; these numbers will rise as search and 

rescue continues. Buildings have been reduced to rubble, and roads and bridges have 

been severely damaged, resulting in dangerous conditions for first responders. 

Presbyterian Disaster Assistance (PDA) is providing emergency relief and short-term 

recovery in the impacted areas through long-standing partners in Syria, in addition to 

ACT Alliance members in Syria and Turkey, all of whom are already on the ground. 

PDA will remain active throughout the entire recovery process, accompanying our 

partners in the area as they determine long-term program needs and providing financial 

support for building and resilience. 

 

Financial support for relief efforts can be designated to DR999999-ST earthquake. Gifts 

can be made online, by phone at (800) 872-3283, or by check made payable to 

Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.) with “DR999999-ST Earthquake” written on the memo line 

and mailed to: 

Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.) 

P.O. Box 643700 

Pittsburgh, PA 15264-3700 

 

https://northchurchwilliamsville.us8.list-manage.com/track/click?u=890dadfaafeedfa41cc935385&id=156b300518&e=de9d13ce16
https://northchurchwilliamsville.us8.list-manage.com/track/click?u=890dadfaafeedfa41cc935385&id=402a4d2e04&e=de9d13ce16


 


